Queensland Government

Cabinet – March 2019
The Spit master plan – release of the draft master plan for public consultation 
Minister for State Development, Manufacturing, Infrastructure and Planning 

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]The Queensland Government is leading the preparation of The Spit master plan in collaboration with the Gold Coast City Council and Gold Coast Waterways Authority. The master plan will guide development on The Spit over the decades ahead.
2. The draft master plan provides for enhanced green and public spaces, improves connections to the ocean and the Broadwater, and provides for job opportunities through tourism, entertainment and recreation. 
3. The contents of the draft master plan affirm the vision prepared as an output of the first master plan workshop and reflect the refinement of the six ‘big picture themes’ and 72 master plan options that were contained in The Spit master plan options report.  
4. The process for the preparation of The Spit master plan has involved extensive community and stakeholder engagement since early 2018. Feedback received from the community and stakeholders has informed the draft master plan. 
5. Cabinet endorsed the release of the draft master plan for The Spit for public consultation.
6. Attachments
· Draft master plan for The Spit
